Dear Parents,
We hope you can all join us this Thursday the 28th of June at 12.45p.m for the Official Opening of our newly designed garden and the Raising of our 6th Green Flag for Global Citizenship Litter and Waste.
The well- known TV personality and weather presenter, Nuala Carey will be joining us to do the honours of cutting the ribbon on the new garden gate and overseeing the raising of the new green flag for which we are all extremely proud. 
We couldn't be prouder of our new garden, given all the hard work and creativity that has gone into making it a such a wonderful space of tranquility and welcome for all. It reflects our work on Global Citizenship and our efforts in protecting the environment and the impact of this on the wider world. 
It promises to be a very special afternoon and we would love if you could join us for this celebration.
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